
Notices for Sunday 12
th

 April 2015 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the accessible lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 
LENT APPEAL – Please return your Lent boxes as soon as possible. Any cheques 
should be payable to ‘St Peter’s PCC’. 
 
PARISH CHEST for April is available at the back of the church. Deadline for all 
articles for the May edition is Wednesday 22nd April, please forward to 
sjpeatfield@aol.com.  
 
WIKIPEDIA ARTICLE - We have recently launched our St Peter’s Wikipedia Article, 
so please have a read next time you’re on the internet. If you’re a budding Wikipedia 
editor please do feel free to add to it and update it! 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING GROUP Meeting Wednesday 15th 
April, 8.15pm in the Vicarage. 
 
 
 
CHARITY EVENT -  The Greenaway Group are a shredding and recycling company 
based in Ickenham and are setting up a charity event to raise money for Cancer 
Research UK. This will take place on the Saturday 18th April, 10:00am -- 2:00pm, 
in PC World/Curry’s, White Hart Roundabout, Ruislip Road Northolt, UB5 6GR. 
People can bring items along that they need/want to be shredded, pay a fee and 
watch as they are destroyed. All the proceeds will go to Cancer Research UK.  

 
LOOKING AHEAD 

 

APCM - Sunday 19th April, Annual Parochial Church Meeting will take place 
following coffee and refreshments after the 10.00am service. Please think about 
standing for election to the PCC, there are 9 places up for re-election this year, this 
is YOUR church, have a voice! 
 
PARISH RETREAT TO IONA, Sunday 19th – Friday 24th April 2015 – Fr David will 
lead the party. 
 
CTICE - The next Christians Together Ecumenical visit will be to Wesley’s Chapel 
and House, and to the Museum of Methodism on Saturday 25th April at 14.00. 
(This is off City Road, near Old Street tube station.) If you would like to join the visit, 



please contact Noreen Barnes-Hoggett, noreen29@googlemail.com or on 020 8997 
4935 
 
BEST FEET FORWARD – Sunday 26 April, 1.30pm from St Peter’s Church car 
park to Perivale Woods and Nature Reserve for their Open Day – a special 
opportunity to have access to areas open only once a year.(2-3 hours). Led by 
Linda/Germaine. 
 
FIRST COMMUMION CLASS – Thursday 30th April, 4.00pm in the Lady Chapel. 
 
SAFEGUARDING TEAM meeting Tuesday 5th May, 8.00pm. 
 
STANDING COMMITTEE meeting Wednesday 6th May, 8.00pm in the Vicarage. 
 

ASCENSION DAY - Thursday 14th May, 8.00pm, Mass of the Ascension of Our 
Lord followed by an ascension firework and glass of wine! 
 
CALLING ALL GARDENERS!  This autumn we are celebrating the gifts and fruits 
of the season with a Harvest Fayre on Saturday 3rd October. This seems a long 
way off, but this a request to the green-fingered among us to plan now for the event 
by planting extra crops this year in readiness for our garden produce stall. More 
information to follow, but it would be very much appreciated if St Peter's gardeners 
and "allotmenters" could put this date firmly in their diaries. For more details please 
speak to Susan Peatfield  
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